
Peek at the Week
Friday 24th November 2023

Autumn Week
This week we have learnt about hibernation and which 
animals hibernate in the UK. The children really enjoyed 
making a cosy place for these animals to hibernate, using 
junk modelling. 

In Maths, we have explored the number three and how 
many ways we can make this number using our fingers and 
various manipulatives. The children have been developing 
their fine motor skills this week and have had lots of fun 
using playdough, cheerios to thread and tweezers. 

Early Birds Session
Thank you to the parents who were able to come to our 
Early Birds session this week. We hope the morning was 
useful in gathering some ideas that you could do at home to 
support your child with their fine motor skills. 



Please Read Every Night

Please remember to read every night to receive 2 stickers a 
week. One sticker is for reading every day and the second 
sticker is for bringing their book and Reading Record into 
school. Children who read a little bit every day make the 
most progress. 

 Volunteers needed for the Christmas Fair

We need your help to make this an amazing fair for all the 
children while raising funds for the school! Please use the 
link below to sign up to help. Clear instructions will be 
given & all help is extremely appreciated. Let's make this a 
fantastic fair together.

https://volunteersignup.org/WLQKJ

 Class WhatsApp Groups

If you would like to be part of your Class Whatsapp group, 
please pass your phone numbers to Emma (Ruby’s mum in 
Silver) or Katie (Frankie’s mum in Bronze).

 

https://volunteersignup.org/WLQKJ


Dip and Do - Nativity
This week your child went home with a letter 
containing the costume they will need for the 
Nativity and their lines to learn. 
Please practise these lines with your child at home.

Important Dates

FODS Christmas Fair: Saturday 9th December 12pm-3pm

Nursery and Reception Nativity: Thursday 14th December 
at 9.30am and Friday 15th December at 2pm  

Contacts
If you would like to contact any of us by email. We will reply as soon as 

possible within school working hours. 

Mrs Annabel Glover-EYFS lead/Nursery   aglover13@suttonmail.org

Miss Rhian Lilley - Silver Class                    rlilley2@suttonmail.org

Mrs Tammy Rich- Bronze Class                  trich18@suttonmail.org

 

Error on the Nativity Letter

Apologies: The Nativity, on the 14th and 15th 
of December will be for Nursery, Bronze and 
SILVER class. We wrongly put Copper Class on 
the letter. 

 

mailto:aglover13@suttonmail.org
mailto:mahmad68@suttonmail.org
mailto:trich18@suttonmail.org


Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

Some snug hibernating 
dens. Which animals make 
snug nests to sleep in?

We have begun digging  a 
pond and, while we were 
digging we found some 
worms for the kitchen.






